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GENERAL FACULTY MEETING 

MINUTES | TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 25, 2014| 3:00 p.m.| HOUGH 120A/B 

 
1. A motion was made to approve the December 4, 2013 General Faculty Meeting Minutes.  The motion was 

seconded and the faculty voted to approve the minutes as distributed.   

 
2. Changes to the College Bylaws were presented as an informational item and will be presented to the faculty 

for approval at the next meeting. 

3. AACSB Accreditation is the premier accreditation credential of Colleges of Business and Accounting 

Programs. Maintenance of accreditation requires a detailed self-study report and peer review team visit every 

5 years. Members of the AACSB peer review team visited the college on February 16-18.  A detailed report 

will be provided within ten days. 

4.    Dean’s Report – no report 

 

A motion was made to adjourn the General Faculty Meeting. The motion was seconded and the meeting 

adjourned. 

 

GRADUATE FACULTY MEETING (Immediately following the General Faculty Meeting) 

MINUTES| TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 25, 2014|3:00 P.M.| HOUGH 120A/B 

 

1. A motion was made to approve the December 4, 2013 Graduate Faculty Meeting Minutes.  The motion was 

seconded and the faculty voted to approve the minutes as distributed. 

 

2. Angie Holland was named Director for the DBA.  She has begun talking to applicants and expects to accept 

twenty in the fall, 2014.     

 
3. Other Business - None 

 
4.    Dean’s Report 

 

-The Economics Department most likely will move to CLAS by July 1, 2014.  The steps will involve 

college approval, department approval, faculty senate approval, provost approval, and trustee approval.  The 

impact on budget has been discussed.  EP courses should remain here.   

-Mr. Warrington announced an estate gift of $75 million to the WCBA.  Mr. Warrington has been 

recognized by UF for his giving at the $100 million level.  WCBA has eight of the top ten gifts to the 

university.   

-Heavener Hall is on track to be completed by the end of summer.  Occupants will most likely move in 

sometime in the fall.  Classes will be scheduled in the new space spring 2015.  

 

A motion was made to adjourn the Graduate Faculty Meeting.  The motion was seconded and the meeting 

adjourned. 
 

Attendance: John Kraft, Gary McGill, Mike Ryngaert, Robert Thomas, Kenny Cheng, Joe Alba, Shubho 

Bandyopadhyay,  Tawnya Means, Dorothy McCawley 


